
From: tkcoops@yahoo.com
To: Todd Tucker
Subject: New development
Date: Thursday, March 24, 2016 11:27:43 AM

NO new development until we get new roads! All anybody needs to do is sit out on S. Cole Rd. late afternoon or
 early morning to know that this is absolutely necessary!

Tom and Kathy Coops

Sent from my iPhone
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